

Chers parents et familles de L'École de Denver,

Bienvenue à une nouvelle année scolaire! We're delighted to welcome both returning and new families to our joyful French immersion preschool community. Our passionate team is excited to support your child's growth and development through engaging, play-based learning—all en français!

Thank you to those who joined us for Back-to-School Night! We enjoyed introducing our team and sharing a look into your child's day—from circle time and learning blocks to outdoor play and specials. We also reviewed our upcoming transition from Brightwheel to ProCare, a new platform that will offer smoother check-in/out, stronger communication, and better overall features. Families will receive more details and action steps soon.

Other important reminders: please help your child wash hands upon arrival each day to support a healthy classroom routine, and remember that lunches must meet state guidelines—we encourage simple, balanced meals. We also shared updates on immunization and health appraisal requirements, upcoming holiday camp options, and our learning themes through December (a handout was provided).

Finally, keep an eye out for a parent survey arriving on September 26, 2025.

We are still enrolling and invite you to share L'École with friends and family who may be looking for a nurturing, language-rich preschool experience. Thank you for being part of our vibrant community—we're looking forward to a wonderful year ahead!

Avec gratitude, Taywalra

Important Dates:

September 1:

No School- Labor Day

September 22:

Professional
Development DayNo Classes

Need help with care for Holiday/Vacation breaks?

We are considering offering holiday/break camps to support families during school vacation breaks. Please take a moment to indicate your interest filling out the interest form or talking with Tamara!